
 

 

Resolution to transfer equipment between 

 the Tupelo Public School District and Itawamba Community College 

 

The Tupelo School District has found and determined that certain property is no longer 

needed for school district or related purposes and is not to be used in the operation of the 

schools of the district. The board has deemed this equipment surplus property and to be 

removed from the district inventory.  The school board feels it is in the best interest of the 

school district to donate/transfer the equipment listed below to Itawamba Community 

College instead of selling by public auction.  Therefore, the Tupelo School District will 

enter into a private treaty with Itawamba Community College to donate/transfer the 

following items for instructional purposes: 

 

Description Model Number Serial Number Value 

Please see 

attachment for 

listing 

   

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

As a condition of this transfer, the Tupelo Public School District certifies that the hard 

drives of all technology devices have been completely wiped out of all information.  

 

 

______________________________________________________       ____________ 

Tupelo Public School District, Board President                                        Date 

 

______________________________________________________       ____________ 

Itawamba Community College, Dean of Career/Tech                    Date 


